Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 8:24 AM
To: ‘Dorey, Kim'

Cc: Tavarez, lke

Subject: RE: Alamo - Berry A #33

Reference: Alamo Permian * Berry A 33 * 30-015-25154 * K-24-17s-27e * Eddy County, New Mexico
1% Release: 7/14/11 (OCD Tracking: 2RP-881) * 2" Release: 8/30/11 (2RP-891)

Greetings,

The proposal for remediation of the above referenced produced fluid releases, as submitted on Alamo Permian’s behal
by Tetra Tech, is approved with the following conditions and/or stipulations:

¢ Notify the OCD District 2 office 48 hours prior to commencement of remedial activities.

* Notify the OCD District 2 office 48 hours prior to obtaining samples where the analyses will be submitted to
OCD.

¢ In the event the proposed excavation depths are not achieved, notify OCD to discuss options and/or
alternatives.

e Notify OCD in a reasonable time, prior to backfilling excavations. Safety concerns will take precedent over
notification requirements.

e Notify OCD 48 hours prior to any liner installation.

f

e Upon satisfactory completion of project/projects, submit to OCD, a Final Report Form C-141 and closure report.

¢ Projectis to be completed and closure documentation submitted not later than April 16, 2012.
o Like approval by BLM, or any other regulatory authority as may be applicable.

Be advised, this approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the
environment. In addition, this approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notifications, please contact me.

Mihe Thatchen
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 [Ext. 108
575-620-0857

mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Dorey, Kim [mailto:Kim.Dorey@tetratech.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 2:43 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Tavarez, lke

Subject: Alamo - Berry A #33
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Mr. Bratcher,



Attached | have included a signed PDF copy of the work plan on behalf of Alamo Permian Resources for the Berry A #33.
If possible Alamo would like to begin excavating the site this week or first part of next week (2/20/12).

If you have any questions or concerns, please let either Ike or myself know. Thank you

Kim Dorey | Siaff || Geologist
Gull 432,637 0348 1 Qe 452,602,458 | T axt 432.682.3848
kim.dorey @tetratech com

Tawa Tooh

1410 Nonth Big Sping | Midiand, TX 78705 | www.tetratech.com
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Microsoft Outlook

To: Dorey, Kim; Tavarez, lke

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 8:24 AM
Subject: Relayed: RE: Alamo - Berry A #33

Delivery to these recipients or groups is complete, but no delivery notification was sent by the
destination server:

Daorey, Kim (Kim.Dorey@tetratech.com)

Tavarez, Ike (Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com)

Subject: RE: Alamo - Berry A #33



